Budget Work Meeting
Carnegie Library

June 30, 2025

Mayor DeBoer opened the Budget Work Meeting at 6:00pm and led the group in the pledge of
allegiance.

Others attending are:

Council: Kerri Baird, Jeff Davis, Justin Ferguson, and Leonard Woehler.
City Staff: Hope Mosness, Clerk/Treasurer

Public: Linda Brunckhorst

FY26 Budget Discussion: Wages for city employees were discussed and the Council consensus was to
give a 2.9% raise to the employees. Clerk/Treasurer, Hope Mosness, went over the Revenue Budget for
FY26 and also presented property tax information and scenarios for this coming year. The next budget
meeting will be held on Monday, July 7, at 6pm.

Public Comment: Linda Brunckhorst agreed that a 2.9% increase to the employee wages was fair. She
asked if the pool fund could be used to pay for part of the cost of the pool liner. She also encouraged the
Council to look at small increases like 2-3% on water and sewer rates rather than doing a large increase
all at once.

Councilman Ferguson made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:22pm, seconded by Councilman Davis.
Motion carried by unanimous vote of the Council.

Greg DeBoer, Mayor

Attest:

o >

Hope Mosness, Clerk/Treasurer



